
RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF ST. VLADIMIR’S 
ORTHODOX THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

MAY 30, 2014

WHEREAS, Fr. Paul Tarazi has retired after forty years on the faculty of St. Vladimir’s Orthodox Theological 
Seminary; and

WHEREAS, Fr. Paul has served the Seminary and its students with dedication and distinction; and

WHEREAS, Fr. Paul has conveyed his love for the Gospel of Jesus Christ to generations of Seminary students; 
and

WHEREAS, Fr. Paul has served the One Holy Catholic and Apostolic Orthodox Church with unwavering 
loyalty and commitment.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF ST VLADIMIR’S 
ORTHODOX THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY THAT:

Our gratitude and respect for Fr. Paul’s contribution to the Seminary and its students be conveyed to Fr. Paul 
and the Seminary community. May God grant him many years!


